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The Metropolitan Borough of Solihull 
(Warwick Road Service Road, Solihull) (Total Prohibition of Waiting) Order 2024 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
Through the Council’s Traffic Regulation Order Framework process, this location was identified as a 
priority location in 2024/25, to be considered for the introduction of new or amended parking 
restrictions. 

The restrictions are proposed in response to local concerns about obstructive parking at this location. 
They aim to regulate on-street parking and will enable residents to enter and egress their properties 
whilst still allowing some parking. Thus, facilitating the passage of traffic and preserving and 
improving the amenities of the area through which the road runs. 
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